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Mai Vang

From: Zong T Vang
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 12:25 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 901 Fuller Ave
Attachments: CERTIFICATE - 901 Fuller Ave.pdf

Hi Mai, 
I don’t see any records showing a foreclosure is in process.  I have attached the certificate to show you current records 
for the above property. 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Zong 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 11:16 AM 
To: Zong T Vang <zong.t.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 901 Fuller Ave 
 
Hi Zong, 
Can you tell me if there is a foreclosure filed on 901 Fuller Avenue yet.   We have a hearing tomorrow. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
Appeal application:  www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


